


I, Jonathan Dalton, Investigations Supervisor, of 
the Mississippi State Board of Medical Licensure, 
did personally serve Matthew Jones, M.D., on 
April 14, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. an original copy of 
the Summons and Affidavit to appear before the 
Medical Board.

__________________________
Jonathan Dalton, Investigator














